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CHAIRPERSONS 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Welcome this ‘Special Trophy Edition’ of the  
newsletter which has been issued as, due to 
Covid19, we are not able to hold our Annual 
Presentation Evening this year. 
 
Myself and the Committee would like to 
congratulate all of this year’s winners and if you 
weren’t successful – thank you for your efforts 
and Good Luck for next year! 
 
You may remember that at the AGM this year 
the following proposition from Paul Martin was 
passed: 
 
Currently, if anyone wishes to claim a British record, 

they have 2 weeks with which to put a claim forward 

whereas anyone can put a claim in for a club trophy 

right up until the 30th of September for that season. 

 

 I propose that if we give people a 4-week period from 

catching the fish to put a claim in, we could discuss any 

trophy claims at each monthly meeting. A 4-week period 

would still allow people to get any video or photographic 

evidence from other anglers/skippers (instantly now via  

email/Bluetooth/ social media) or still allow the option 

of snail mail. 

 

 

 

 This information for best fish could be uploaded to the 

league table and then would reduce the need to boat a 

fish which was a qualifier but fell short of the current 

leader. There would be no need to name the person or 

port, just the weight or estimated weight of the fish. It 

would also mean less hassle at the end of the season for 

the committee when sorting out the winners for the 

season. 

 Most club members I know are well aware of which 

trophies they are able to claim for, so they hopefully 

should be on board with this. Even if the option of 

visually estimated claims does not go through at the 

AGM, this could still be a step towards better shark 

welfare. 

 
Therefore, all claims must now be made within 
the four-week period after the catch and 
photographic evidence must be provided! 
 
It only remains for me to say, ‘stay safe’. 
 
Tight Lines 
Bob Woodman 
Chairperson SACGB 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 
2021 Shark Festival 
7th, 8th & 9th July 2021 – draw takes place 
on the evening of 6th July 2021 - Looe 
Social Club 
 
2021 AGM 
Thursday 8th July 2021 - Looe Social Club 
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And the Winners are…… 

Mitchell Hedges Trophy 

Winner: Ian Beaufoy 

Catch: 300lb Porbeagle 

 

 

Mickey Wonnall Trophy 

Winner: David Wright 

Catch: 147lb Blue 

 

 

Norman Lorraine Trophy 

Winner: David Wright 

Catch: 147lb Blue 

 

 

Sercombe Oliver Thresher Trophy 

Winner: Joe Filipe 

Catch: 200lb Thresher 

 

 

 

Alan Caunter Trophy 
Winner: Angela Spearing 

Catch: 70lb Blue 

 

 

Venning Trophy 
Winner: Martin Dye 

Catch: 400lb Porbeagle 
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Leslie Andrews Light Tackle Trophy 
Winner: Steve Chivers 

Catch: 82lb Blue 

 

 

Daphne Case Trophy 

Winner: Dave Keen 

Catch: 97lb Blue 

 

 

Sammy Porbeagle Trophy 
Winner: Ian Beaufoy 

Catch: 300lb Porbeagle 

 

 

 

Hampshire Trophy 

Winner: John Lock 

Catch: 120lb Blue 

 

 

 

R C Roberts Trophy 
Winner: Jean Woodman 

Catch: 110lb Blue 

 

 

Marsden Sutcliffe Trophy 
Winner: Harvey O’Malley 

Catch: 65lb Blue 
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W K Wileman Midland Trophy 
& Brooks Elliot Trophy 
Winner: Jason Heenan 

Catch: 121lb Blue 

 

 

 

Carl Aldridge Trophy 

Winner: Danny O’Malley 

Catch: 95lb Blue 

 

 

Ron Gibson Trophy 
Winner: Brian Copeland 

Catch: 99.6lb Blue 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welsh Trophy 
Winner: Andrew Baker 
Catch: 400lb Porbeagle 

 

Cornish Trophy 
Winner: Simon Ward 

Catch: 109lb Blue 

 

Glaisbasel Trophy 
Winner: Steve Chivers 

Catch: 82lb Blue 
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R J Day Trophy 
Winner: Richard Day 

Catch: 95lb Blue 

 

 

Iris Memorial Trophy 

Winner: David Wright 

Catch: 147lb Blue 

 

 

Sharky Martin Sheild 
Winner: Brian Copeland 

Catch: 99.6lb Blue 

 

 

 

Mustad Trophy 
Winner: Spencer Wright 

Catch: Thresher 

 

 

K J Tapper Trophy 

Winner: Joe Filipe 

Catch: Thresher 

 

Fish of the Month Winners: 

June:  Spencer Wright 

July:  Joe Filipe 

August: Jason Heenan 

September: Ian Beaufoy 

 

Line Class Record:  

Dave Keen – 20lb Line 

 

 

Skipper Trophies: 

Mustad Trophy: Phil Curtis 

Kingerlee Trophy: Phil Curtis 
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Cock of the Fleet: Murray Collings 

Dusty Miller Trophy: Murray Collings 

 

 

Fishermans Protection Trophy: Dan 

Margetts 

Fred & Betty Reid Memorial Cup: Dan 

Margetts 

 

Chairman’s Trophy: Pete Davis 

 

 

 

As you all return to angling we hope that you 

stay safe and we look forward to receiving your 

Trophy Claim forms and hope to catch up with 

you all throughout the season! 

 

Download your trophy claim form 

here! 

(Don’t forget we need photographic 

evidence to follow up claims!) 

http://www.sharkanglingclubofgreatbritain.org.uk/tro

phies/trophy-declaration-form/  

 

SACGB Contact Details 
 
Shark Angling Club of Great Britain 
c/o Looe Social Club 
Mayoralty House 
The Quay 
West Looe  PL13 2BU 
 
Email: sacgb1953@gmail.com 
 
Tel: 07572 976680 

http://www.sharkanglingclubofgreatbritain.org.uk/trophies/trophy-declaration-form/
http://www.sharkanglingclubofgreatbritain.org.uk/trophies/trophy-declaration-form/
mailto:sharkclublooe@gmail.com

